
263 Avenue 13, Block 701, Tubli 

P.O. Box 1143, Kingdom of Bahrain 
Tel: 17722886/17728857 | Fax: 17720207 | www.asianschool.bh 

Affiliated to C.B.S.E., Delhi | Affiliation No: 5230002 

 26-10-2023 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

As you are well aware, it is essential for students to explore and display their unique talents and 

capabilities, ultimately discovering their true selves. As educators, we diligently provide numerous 

opportunities to facilitate this journey and bring out the best in them. 

In honour of our late Founder Chairman, Mr. Joseph Thomas, we celebrate Founder's Day 

annually on 2nd November. We are thrilled to announce that as part of this celebration, we will 

be conducting a special event this year on Thursday 2nd November 2023, starting at 6.30 p.m. 

at the Dr. Abdul Kalam Memorial Auditorium in our school.  

The Asian School Symphony, a one of a kind orchestra on the island, is preparing for a musical 

evening with captivating performances by our students, titled 'Retro-Rhythms: Yesteryear 

Melodies'. This musical tribute pays homage to our revered Late Founder Chairman, Mr. Joseph 

Thomas, an ardent music lover, whose unwavering support and patronage paved the way for the 

establishment of our orchestra. We anticipate an evening filled with nostalgia as our talented students 

take the stage to enchant the audience with timeless Bollywood tunes.  

His Excellency Mr. Vinod K. Jacob, Ambassador of India to the Kingdom of Bahrain, has 

accorded us a great honour by kindly accepting our invitation to officiate as Chief Guest at the 

event.  

Our late founder had a profound love for literature and to commemorate his legacy, we host an Inter-

School Literary Competition annually, and this year it will be held on the morning of 28th October, 

2023. Eight CBSE schools from the island will participate in this competition. Apart from awarding 

individual winners, the school achieving the highest score will be awarded the prestigious Rolling 

Trophy at the function on 2nd November. Top performers of the Talent Fest Competitions, the 

‘Kalashiromani and Kalapraveen,’ will also be felicitated. Additionally, students who earned a place 

on the Principal's Honour List in Grades 3 and 4 during the Academic year 2022-23, will also receive 

certificates. 

Please note that 2nd November will be a holiday for both students and teachers, and they are not 

required to attend school in the morning. All teachers as well as participating students will be present 

for the programme in the evening. 

We enthusiastically invite our beloved parents to join us on this special occasion. Our 

students have wholeheartedly dedicated themselves and invested significant effort to ensure 

that this musical evening serves as a meaningful homage to our Late Founder. Please join us 

on this memorable evening and provide our children with your valuable support and 

encouragement. 

 

Principal 


